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The first counselling for admission to MBA (BA/HRD/IB) Programmes 2025-26, which was
to be held on 01 May and 02" May 2025, has been postponed due to unavoidable
circumstances till further notice. All the candidates are advised to visit the website of the

department (https://commerce.du.ac.in) regularly for all the updates.
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